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Thanks to the generosity of so many of our Guild members and people who have heard about this 
organization, we have received donations of yarn, books, and other knitting-related items to knit things for 
our service partners, to share with other service knitters, to help teach new knitters to knit, to provide books 
for the Textile Center library, and to raise money for the Guild 
 
If you are interested in joining this thoughtful group of knitting donors, please refer to the guidelines below to 
help you select appropriate items for donation: 
 

1. Full skeins of any natural fiber or natural fiber blend, such as wool/acrylic, yarns. Please no 100% 
acrylic 

2. Books, magazines, and readable patterns.  
3. Needles (circular or straight) 
4. Notions such as stitch markers, row counters, tape measures, small scissors, etc.. 

 
Some items we cannot use include: 
 

1. Partial skeins or balls of yarn 
2. Tangled, dirty yarn 
3. Musty or smoke-smelling yarn 
4. Yarn with pet hair on it 
5. Photocopied patterns 

 
If you have items to donate please send an email detailing what the items are to service@knitters.org to set 
up delivery.  
 
Please do not drop items off at Minnesota Knitters’ Guild meetings or the Textile Center without prior 
approval. 
 
The Minnesota Knitter’s Guild is a 501(c)3 organization and donated items can be used as a tax deduction. 
Please print this form to help you remember what you’ve donated. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


